



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 OBW

www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephofferi@d252+5ft27864aFgx: 01252 376208

Headteacher - Mrs Linda Tansley

Dear Parents/Carers,

After half term, as part of our 'Waltzing Matilda' topic, we will be learning all about Australia. Within this topic we will be finding out about the Aboriginal people of Australia. To enhance our learning in both Geography and Art, we have organised for a professional artist to come into school and deliver a workshop to children in Year 2 about Aboriginal Art on Tuesday 27th February.

The workshop lasts a whole day and will include a session on Australian animals, a drama workshop based on the Aboriginal tradition of Dreamtime and painting sessions where the children will learn how to create traditional style Aboriginal artwork.

To help towards the cost of the day, we will be requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.00 for the workshop, which is payable by cash with the attached slip, in the office or online.

We would also like to request that on Tuesday 27th February, children in Year 2 come to school wearing old clothes (tops with short sleeves) as their clothes may come into contact with paint and the artist has specifically requested for us not to use plastic painting aprons.

Please sign and return the attached permission slip by Friday 23rd February.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Stratton & Miss Fensome

Atallor Stensome

Year 2 Class Teachers

Year 2 Aboriginal Art Workshop

I give permission for my child ______ in ____ Class to take part in the Aboriginal Art workshop on Tuesday 27th February.

I enclose a £7.00 contribution by - cash office online (please circle)

Signed _____ (Parent/Carer)













